
Allison Brown

Superintendent of Schools

October 15, 2024

Dear Roslyn Families,

I’m writing with some reminders about our November District Calendar.

Friday, November 1, 2024 is a Superintendent’s Conference Day, which means no class
for students. Schedules for athletic teams will be provided by coaches, as per Section VIII
Athletics. All after-school activities are canceled.

Election Day, Tuesday, November 5, 2024, the Roslyn School District will host a
districtwide Full Remote Instructional Day. This is being done to allow the district a
practice day to troubleshoot unforeseen issues, as well as familiarize and reinforce
practices, so that if the district needs to go remote due to inclement weather or any other
reason, everyone will be comfortable and productive. Click here to read the Full Remote
Instructional Day Rules and Expectations. All parents must review this information with their
children prior to November 5th.

Please note that this Full Remote Instructional Day will operate on a two-hour delayed
opening schedule. The students will log on two hours later than the normal school day.

Heights 10:55 am – 3:20 pm

Harbor Hill 10:05 am – 2:30 pm

East Hills 10:55 am – 3:20 pm

Roslyn Middle School 9:35 am – 2:19 pm

Roslyn High School 10:00 am – 2:44 pm

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1xg8ovyYm23qHpBDxuODUiVm2pYody9vi/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1xg8ovyYm23qHpBDxuODUiVm2pYody9vi/view?usp=sharing


There will be no BOCES programs for in-person or remote learning on November 5th.

School principals will be in touch in the near future to provide you with additional details
specific to their buildings, as well as provide you with technical support information.

On Wednesday, November 27, 2024, the New York State Mandated Early Dismissal Day is
scheduled. All students will be released fifteen minutes earlier than their scheduled release
time.

Schools will be closed during our Thanksgiving Recess, Thursday, November 28, 2024
and Friday, November 29th, 2024.

Please note there was a typo on the November page of our district calendar. The box that
reads 31 should read 24.

Thank you for your attention to these updates. Wishing you a bright and fulfilling autumn
season ahead!

Sincerely,

Allison Brown
Superintendent of Schools


